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DATE:  July 19, 2013 
 
TO:   Procurement Directors 

 
FROM:  Director 

Contract and Financial Assistance Policy Division 
Office of Policy 

   Office of Acquisition and Project Management 
 
SUBJECT:  ACQUISITION GUIDE CHAPTER 42.101:   

AUDIT REQUIREMENTS FOR NON-MANAGEMENT AND 
OPERATING CONTRACTS 

 
SUMMARY:  A new chapter (42.101) has been added to the Acquisition Guide.  

It addresses how the Contracting Officer should view the vital, 
sometimes required by regulation, sometimes required by 
Department policy, and sometimes dictated by prudence, role of 
auditors in:  source selection in cost-reimbursement contacting; 
pricing actions for all contract types; and ensuring the Government 
is reimbursing only costs that are allocable, allowable, and 
reasonable during cost-reimbursement contract performance.   

 
This Flash will be available online at the following website:  
http://energy.gov/management/office-management/operational-
management/procurement-and-acquisition/policy-flashes. 

 
 Questions concerning this policy flash should be directed to 

Michael Righi of the Contract and Financial Assistance Policy 
Division, Office of Policy, Office Acquisition and Project 
Management at (202) 287-1337 or at Michael.Righi@hq.doe.gov. 
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